Ruhkala PTC Board Meeting March 6, 2018

Members in attendance: Jenn P, Sarah T, Alicia E, Lindy F, Joel G, Mary J, Carmen C, Lara K, Lauren N, Kelly B

*Board members Present- Alaina, Kacie, Julie, Resha, Melissa, Molly

*President's Welcome and Introduction of the board-Meeting was called to order at 2:30pm.

*Principals Report-

- -Teachers are getting ready for report cards
- -MTSS Math Shuffle is going on, K-2 is doing the learning lab
- -Working on focus areas for golden tickets, focus area this month is PE., working on something special to do for all of the golden ticket winners such as a game with Coach Carter and Mr.Steve.
- -Thanks for the Auction it was a great night

*Teachers Report-

- -Mrs. Brown reported that the teachers are busy getting the report cards ready for next week.
- -K-2 is working on enrichment with small groups during their extra time.

*Treasurer Report-

- -Molly went over the financials and updated budget for the month
- Still figuring out what we actually brought in from the auction after we pay all of our expenses, right now \$5,500

*Committee Info:

- **-Monday Madness-** Julie spoke about Monday Madness coming up and that it is doing great and they have had a lot of kids showing up.
- **-Carnival-** Prep is in full swing. They still need volunteers for the event, a sign up genius will go out with 30 min increments for parents to fill so they can go be with there family too. Going to start presales at the end of March.
- **-Valentines Dance-** Lindy was Committee Chair on this event and kept good notes for next year as she is hoping to lead it again. She was happy with the turn out.
- **-Silent Auction** The board did a great job and had a lot of fun with those who came out to support. We hope to bring in a bigger crowd next year, it was mentioned to maybe just do

appetizers, dessert and cocktails instead of dinner? Also suggested to send out a survey monkey.

- **-Board Positions-** Sadly Molly's term as co treasurer is up this year as it is her 2nd year on the board. We still have Scott as treasurer and would like to find a Co-treasurer for next year to do it with him. If interested please let us know.
- **-Closing remarks** Alaina thanked everyone for coming and pulled a ticket for the parking space.

Jen Paglia was the winner and will have the PTC parking spot for the month of March.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:55 PM.